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Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for South and Central Asian Affairs
Alice Wells will travel to London, United Kingdom and Tashkent, Uzbekistan
from January 30-February 2. Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary Wells will
stop in London on January 30, to discuss regional issues at the International
Institute of Strategic Studies, as well as meet with United Kingdom
government officials and international media at the State Department’s London
Media Hub. In Tashkent, she will meet with senior government officials to
review progress made under President Mirziyoyev'’s reform agenda,
international and regional affairs, as well as economic and security
cooperation.

For further information, please follow her activities @State SCA or contact
SCA-Press@state.gov.
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